
Bright World          
Friday, April 12 
5:30pm-7:30pm 
 
 
Calling all Bright World Ambassadors! 
 
Ambassadors are families representing a country that they have cultural roots to 
or a country that they have frequently visited. This is a great opportunity to 
showcase your family’s background or interests and to teach others in our 
community about the many cultures represented in our school.  
 
Families may display crafts, flags, currency, stamps, clothing, maps and photos.  
Families are also asked to bring a dish, dessert, snack or beverage that 
represents their country.  (Only small tastes for everyone to try.) The Bright 
World Committee will provide tables that will be set up in the gym.   
 
If interested, please return the bottom of this form to the office by January 28. 
The committee will contact everyone with further details.  
 
Thank you, parents; your support will make this night a wonderful success!  
  
For any questions, feel free to contact: Kathy Lawson at kathy@eliteproperties.bz 
or Dorothy Caplenor at dkiamie@hotmail.com. 

 
Name: 
 
 
Email:                                                                   Phone:   
 
 
Country Represented:   
 
We will need an outlet to warm a dish: (Please circle)   Yes                    No    
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